
 

 

Planning Commission Minutes 
 
February 2, 2021 
 
The regular meeting of the Planning Commission of Franklin Township was held in the 
Township Office, was called to order at 1902 hours by Vice Chairman George Plavcan. Also 
present were Commission members George Plavcan, Dennis Howard, Ralph Brieding and 
Denise Benedict arrived at 1910.  No visitors were present.   
 
A Moment of Silence was held for Terry Rea who recently passed away.  
 
VISITORS/PUBLIC COMMENT 
None 
 
MINUTES 
Dennis Howard made a motion to approve the minutes of January 5, 2021. George Plavcan 
seconded. Motion Carried. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
A rough draft of the Garbage Ordinance was provided by the solicitor and reviewed with 
changes being made to make the Ordinance fit our township’s needs. A lot of the Ordinance 
was crossed out as it did not pertain to our township. After reviewing the draft Ordinance, it will 
be resent to back to the solicitor for comment.  
 
NEW BUSINESS 
None 
 
 
ADJOURN 
Dennis Howard made a motion to adjourn the meeting on February 2, 2021. George Plavcan 
seconded.   Carried by all.  The meeting was adjourned at 2014 hours. 
 
Ramona Junkins, Recording Secretary 


